
From: >  
Sent: Sunday, December 1, 2024 3:32 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] PUC Docket # HP24-001 (Summit Carbon Solutions CO2 pipeline) 
 
Kevin and Kay Lapka 

 
Leola, SD  57456            
 
We are writing to express our opposition to the reapplication of Summit Carbon Solutions 
CO2 pipeline project in SD. 
 
We are lifelong McPherson County residents and 4th generation farmers.  Our son, 
daughter-in-law, and grandson are 5th and 6th generations farming alongside us.  We have 
carried on the traditions of those family before us (since 1882) to be good stewards of the 
land and animals and respect Mother Nature.  
 
We object to a hazardous material like CO2 pumped under a great pressure across any 
land in our great state. 
 
We object to the company not honoring the mandate by the voters of SD to honor local 
county ordinances in their reroute selection. 
 
For this project, please vote no. 
 




